
From: Kimberly Green
To: Bryant, Kristen
Cc: Jenny Peck
Subject: UAB Appointment
Date: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 10:58:32 AM

Good Morning,

The School Board of Alachua County recommends Theresa Spurling-Wood to be appointed to
the UAB committee as our representative.  Please let us know if there are any questions or
concerns.  Thank You!

-- 

Kimberly R. Green, MBA 
Assistant to the School Board
Office of the Superintendent
Alachua County Public Schools
352-955-7580
"How you treat people means everything and speaks volumes!"
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